OLD COMPETITION AUTHORITY

1 1 FEB 2005

DATE RECEIVED 3639

Sarah Smith 7 Cannan Street Mt Larcom, QLD, 4695 phone: (07) 49751119

28 January 2005

Dear Sir/Madam,

My name is Sarah Smith and I am a resident of Mt Larcom. I am currently in my second year of teaching at the Gladstone, Central Queensland University. I am writing this letter to join forces with all of the Mt Larcom residents to express my grave concerns on the state of the "proposed" water increase prices.

I am employed part time at the Mt Larcom Café, this job not only substitutes my yearning to fulfill my dream of becoming a teacher, which apparently the government are also crying out for, but also to help me get through every day living.

With the proposed water increase my employers most definitely would have to cut back on staff, which leaves me left out in the open wondering. I rely on this job and I feel injustice is being done to all our community.

I live with my parents in Mt Larcom and with them paying for my uni fees up front, I don't know how they could contemplate this extra burden. I hope this letter and all my community letters open your eyes to see that we are the small fish in the big pond. Don't let this happen.

Yours sincerely,
A. A. M. H. Sarah Smith.